
Boclair BookEnds, our reading group, is held in the library on 
Wednesday lunchtimes. Our members come from all year groups.  

Our members have been very creative this year and after making 
and decorating Christmas trees have now moved on to making 
hedgehogs and paper roses. These are all made from recycled 
books.            

                                    

 

 

 

 

We participate each year as a Shadowing Group for the Carnegie 
award and also take part in the Scottish Teen Book Award, which is 
run by the Scottish Book Trust. 

We undertake a variety of book related activities each week, including 
reading and reviewing the new books in the library. 

 


